
Dear parents and carers, 

All KS1 children are offered free fruit at snack time. However, if your child would prefer 

to bring in their own snack, please note this must be fruit only, excluding kiwi fruit. 

This is because we have a child in KS1 that has severe, life-threatening allergies to certain 

food types.  

This will help us to greatly reduce any risk of other foods being bought in which may 

contain the items which this child has severe allergies to. 

  

We really appreciate your support with this. 

  

Many Thanks 

School Office 
Sent via 

 

https://cas5-0-urlprotect.trendmicro.com/wis/clicktime/v1/query?url=https%3a%2f%2f1bljkjkl.r.eu%2dwest%2d1.awstrack.me%2fL0%2fhttps%3a%252F%252Fwww.sch.life%2f1%2f0102019204a7f300%2dec0e3fa2%2d4d8a%2d48ec%2d9dcc%2d4d8c6d4e08a1%2d000000%2fiInqMR9v7usjPHbdyGeX7ksdlo0%3d392&umid=e4d03137-1c50-4521-98a5-60ebe6999a61&auth=38d50a40bade8664914f3937f85784a9bcbef566-17b3093af34a556525e40dd5aaa8c4983f15f3b2

